UNION EUROPÉENNE DE GYMNASTIQUE EUROPÄISCHE TURNUNION EUROPEAN UNION OF GYMNASTICS



Secrétariat général Avenue de Rhodanie 2 Case postale 188 CH - 1000 Lausanne 6

Tél.: +41 - 21 - 613.73.32 Fax : +41 - 21 - 613.73.31

E-mail: info@ueg.org www.ueg-gymnastics.com

To the UEG Member Federations

Lausanne, January 2011

## Invitation to the "1<sup>st</sup> Educational Camp in Choreography" November 11<sup>th</sup> to 13<sup>th</sup>, 2011 in Lillestroem/Norway

Dear President,

The Technical Committee Gymnastics for All has decided, in agreement with the Executive Committee, to support the national federations (NF) in the further development of the quality of group performances.

The FIG has launched the "Gym for Life Challenge" competition and will organise the second edition in 2013 in South Africa.

For the UEG events "EUROGYM" and "Golden Age Gym Festival" the group performances represent an essential part of the programme; for the Gym-Galas organised in the framework of these festivals, the NF wish to present high quality performances.

At the 7<sup>th</sup> EUROGYM 2010 in Odense, workshops were offered that had the purpose to improve the quality of the group performances; more than 60 groups were entered! The recent survey sent to the NF shows that there is a real interest for this particular field; more than 20 NF want to participate in this camp.

Enclosed, please find some information regarding the programme and the structure of this camp as well as the entry form, which has to be returned by **June 15<sup>th</sup>, 2011** to the UEG secretariat in Lausanne. Kind regards,

## UNION EUROPEENNE DE GYMNASTIQUE

Georges GUELZEC President

Detlef MANN President TC-GfA

